
To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 

From: Casey O'Neill, HappyDay Farms 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to offer comment. I appreciate the complexity of the issues 

involving cannabis regulatory development. I support the memo by the Mendocino Cannabis 

Association.  

I am writing today as myself without organizational affiliation and as a lifelong resident of 

Mendocino county and a local farmer. I would like to offer comment opposing expansion beyond 

one acre in size.  

I would also like to support revising the personal cultivation guidelines to allow for less 

restrictive cultivation.  

Thank you for your efforts to craft reasonable regulations 

 


